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Central Intelligence Agency
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Washington, D.C. 20505

Mr. John O. Brennan

Dear Mr. Brennan:

I have received your enclosed 18 December 2018 request for access to records, as stated therein,
pursuant to Section 4.4 of Executive Order 13526. This letter serves as the Central Intelligence
Agency’s (CIA) written acknowledgement and acceptance for CIA consideration as required by
the Code of Federal Regulations at 32 C.F.R. §1909.7. Once a decision has been made on|the
request, as the Executive Secretary of the Agency Release Panel, I will inform you of CIA!s
decision.

Sincerely,

Information and Privacy Coordinator

Enclosure: As stated
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